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Date: 04 April 2022 15:27:55

Good afternoon,
I would like to register my objections to this scheme. It would be damaging on so many fronts and for multiple
reasons but not least the damage to the site and surrounding area. No amount on management will be able to

avoid this damage to the environment during construction.

Please do not go ahead with development in any form. Please do think of our children’s future and the world we
leave them.

Best regards
Kevin Tallett

Sent from my iPhone





